 Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from March 8, 2011

Meeting called to order by John Meyering at 11:38am

Present –Bob Fuehr, John Meyering, Allan Reider, Larry Baumgart, Dan Butler, Ken Lucas

Absent: , Mark Andresky

Minutes of February 8, 2011 were reviewed and approved. The chapter secretary will send the monthly approved minutes to Tiffany each month to be included on the web site under the member area.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $3,966.35.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.

Membership report 

There are currently 31 members on the roster for the MBBA West plus one applicant. There are 17 people paid to date. The payable date is March 31.

The MBBA West New Member & Sponsor Reward Policy was approved. (see separate attachment). 

Bob Fuehr presented a new application for membership. The application for Vikrant Bawa, an associate with Jim Jilek was unanimously approved.

Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

Tom Stolz, an environmental engineer will be presenting in March on the new environmental regulations.

Jonathan Siebers, an attorney with Smith Haughey Rice and Haughey will present topics related to business transactions in April.

There was discussion regarding to see if we can arrange Mike Yoder to present on LinkedIn. It approved to spend up to $200 to have Mr. Yoder present.

There was discussion on future topics. Ideas included smart phones and social media and a roundtable discussion, possibly with a topic of best deal/worst deal.

Old Business --

It was decided that both Allan Reider and Mark Andresky should be on the State Board from the West Chapter.

Meeting adjourned at 12:26.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

